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Ms. Patricia Gartland CERTIFIED MAIL 

~ EDMUND G. BROWN JR. 
~ 00\IERNOR 

~ MATTHEW ROORIOUEZ l ............... ~ SF.CRl:tARY F"OA 
~ ENVIAONMENTAL PROTECTION 

Miramar Investments Company 
23805 Stuart Ranch Road, Suite 135 
Malibu, CA 90265 

RETURN RECIPT REQUESTED 
CLAIM NO. 7017 1450 0002 1559 1093 

RESCISSION OF "STATE WATER RESOURCES CONTROL BOARD RESOLUTION NO. 
2012-0032, APPROVING WATER QUALITY CONTROL POLICY FOR SITING, DESIGN, 
OPERATION, AND MAINTENANCE OF ONSITE WASTEWATER TREATMENT SYSTEMS" 
DATED JULY 30, 2018, ISSUED TO MIRAMAR INVESTMENTS COMPANY OFFICE 
BUILDINGS AT 23805-23815 STUART RANCH ROAD, MALIBU, CA 90265 (Order No. 01-031, 
SERIES NO. 047, FILE NO. 03-110, Cl NO. 8631, GLOBAL ID WDR100000504) 

Dear Ms. Gartland: 

The California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Los Angeles Region (Regional Board), is 
the public agency with primary responsibility for the protection of ground and surface water quality 
for all beneficial uses of water within major portions of Los Angeles and Ventura Counties, 
including the Miramar Investments Company Office (Facility) mentioned above. 

On July 30, 2018, the Regional Board inadvertently issued a letter to waive the waste discharge 
requirements for the Facility located at 23805-23815 Stuart Ranch Road, Malibu, California. 
Because the Facility is subject to the Onsite Wastewater Disposal Systems Prohibition as set 
forth in the Water Quality Control Plan for the Los Angeles Region, the Facility does not qualify 
for the Tier O waiver. Therefore, the July 30, 2018 Tier O waiver letter is hereby rescinded. Your 
Facility's discharge of wastewater continues to be regulated under waste discharge requirements 
contained in Order No. 01-031 until the connection to the Malibu Civic Center Wastewater 
Treatment Facility is completed, and the coverage is terminated. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Project Manager, Dr. Don Tsai , at (213) 620-2264 
(Don.Tsai@waterboards.ca.gov), or the Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Eric Wu at 
(213) 576-6683 (Eric.Wu@waterboards.ca.gov). 

Sincerely, 

Executive Officer 

cc (via email): Mr. Craig George, City of Malibu 
Ms. Michelle Tsiebos, County of Los Angeles Public Health 
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